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Our Ref HRL/RB/JSM 
 
4 April 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you know the safety and wellbeing of pupils is the main priority at our school.  We are also 
committed to keeping parents reliably informed of events concerning school. 
 
Further to my previous letter regarding the issue, I write to confirm that Mr P Bulpin was 
sentenced yesterday in respect of the possession of indecent images.  As you are aware he is 
currently suspended and the Governing Body will now meet to determine his future.  We will 
be looking to terminate his contract at the earliest opportunity and can confirm he will not 
return to Ebbw Fawr.  The police have confirmed that there is no evidence linking his 
actions to pupils at the school or Blaenau Gwent Local Authority.  
 
The school and Blaenau Gwent operate strict safeguarding procedures and I can assure you 
that all children at Ebbw Fawr are fully protected at all times under these policies.   
 
I would like to thank parents for their continued support in dealing with this issue, and would 
also thank pupils, in particular Year 11 for their maturity.  We realise that these events might 
be distressing for some and confirm there is counselling available should any member of our 
school community need additional support. 
 
I thank you again.  
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
Mr H R Lloyd    Mr R Barrett 
Headteacher    Chair of Governors 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


